
 
 

 

 

 
 

2023 MotoAmerica - Twins Brake System- Requirements 

 

 
1. A Twins Brake System must be nominated and sent for approval by the 

manufacturer no later than January 31, 2023 and be made available to the public 

worldwide by February 16, 2023 through all approved dealers. 

2. For the brake system to be approved the retail price must be equal to or less than: 

a. $1800 (tax excluded) for a complete front or rear brake system. System must 

include a master cylinder, calipers and any hardware required to operate the 

system. (Brake lines, brake pads and rotors are not included in price) 

b. $400 (tax excluded) for a master cylinder only 

c. $700 (tax excluded) for a single caliper for the front or rear braking system. The 

brake system and additional required parts must be individually priced and available 

separately. 

 

3. The manufacturers are allowed to offer service contracts when the team is using the 

approved and listed products. The manufacturers cannot demand a service contract 

for a customer or participant in order to obtain any product. 

 

4. Manufacturers must supply MotoAmerica with documentation that details all of the 

components that will be offered. Details must include: 

 
a. Price of each part. 

b. Availability of parts (with lead time). 

c. Diagram or illustration of the parts including identifying marks or serial number 
range. 

 

5. The information must arrive at MotoAmerica by January 31 of the season in order that 

the last approved list can be made available to the teams no later than the February 15 

of the racing season. 

 

6. Final approval is upon discretion of MotoAmerica Technical Director. 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Email: technicaldirector@motoamerica.com 
Mail: MotoAmerica 
Attn: Technical Director 
3197-E Airport Loop Dr. 
Costa Mesa, CA 92626 
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